CORRESPONDENCE
6/15/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 056817-2021

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 10:19 AM

To: '‘Ronald Lombardi'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests!
Good Morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015-EI and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schalty

Commission Deputy Clerk ||
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: gripfitter=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <gripfitter=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Ronald
Lombardi

Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 10:22 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop Rubber Stamping FPL Requests!

Dear Commissioner

Florida Power & Light is asking for the largest single rate hike in Florida history at a time
when consumers are facing an increased cost of goods and services as we recover from the
economic downturn caused by COVID-19. Increasing the cost of electricity is something
you, the Public Service Commission, can control.

It is unconscionable to think that we should have to pay more for our electric service at a
time like this. I am on a fixed income and just making ends meet as it is. I've done all I can to
lower my usage and now they want to take it back with higher rates. The elected officials
need to fight for the people and say enough.

Thank you,



Ronald Lombardi
4731 CHARDONNAY LN
PORT ORANGE FL, 32129-7499





